
What’s on in Bucklesham? 
 

Carpet Bowls 

 

Monday Evenings 

Village Hall 

Derek Barrett 

01473 659821 

 

Bucklesham Players 

 

Tuesday Evenings 

Pantomime and Variety 

Show Annually 

Valerie Smith 

01473 659619 

 

Bucklesham Football Team 

 

 

Sunday Mornings 

David Riddleston 

01473 659760 

 

Gardening Club 

 

1st Wednesday evening of 

month 

Village Hall 

Ann Ramsey 

01473 659440 

 

Ladies Group 

 

2nd Thursday evening of 

month 

Various Venues 

Trudi Woollard 

01473 659654 

 

Church Lunch 

 

Every 4th Tuesday Monthly 

Village Hall 

Elizabeth Fern 

01473 659457 

 

Community Council 

 

Various fundraising events 

throughout the year 

Rosemary Watson 

01473 659505 

 

Village Choir 

 

Meet in Church or  

Village Hall 

musicmanbetts@googlemail

.com 

 

Whist Drives 

 

2nd and 4th Thursday 

Evenings  

Village Hall 

Evelyn Bloomfield 

01473 659504 

 

Women’s Institute 

 

3rd Wednesday Evening 

monthly 

Village Hall 

Sue Brown 

01473 736519 

 

Knit and Natter 

 

1st and 3rd Tuesdays of 

month 

Village Hall 

Kath Scarff 

01473 659447 

 

Parish Council 

 

 

6 public Meetings a year 

 

Angie Buggs Parish Clerk 

01473 635341 

angiebuggs@yahoo.co.uk 

Spring 2017 

Brief Bugle Bulletin  

The  

Bucklesham 

Bugle 
 

 

 

 

 

 

The Bucklesham Parish Newsletter 



The Parish Council are delighted to bring you a 

Brief Bugle Bulletin  
This Brief Bugle Bulletin is in addition to our quarterly publications 

as we have a few urgent messages to bring you before the next full 

edition of the Bugle due out in April.  

It has been bought to the attention of the Parish Council that there has 

been a spate of burglaries in the village in recent months.  Thefts 

from vehicles and outbuildings have been reported in Bucklesham 

and neighbouring villages.  Please do ensure you lock your doors and 

windows and secure all vehicles and out buildings. Villagers are 

advised to report anything suspicious to the Suffolk Police 

immediately on either 01473 613500 or dial 999. 

Unfortunately, there appears to be a lot of litter on our lanes and 

footpaths at present.  The Parish Council are planning a Spring Clean 

in the coming months.  We would love as many volunteers as 

possible to join us, so please do look out for details in the April 

edition. We politely remind dog walkers to ensure that they always 

clean up after their four legged companions.  Please also be mindful 

of litter blowing out of wheelie bins on windy days. We all have a 

responsibility to keep our village clean and tidy. 

The next meeting of Parish Council will take place on Thursday 2nd 

March at 7.30pm in the Village Hall.  If you have a concern which 

you would like to make the Parish Councillors aware of, then please 

do come along.   

Heather Owen  

Parish Council Chairman 

To advertise your event in the next edition contact Ruth Johnson 

54 Levington Lane 01473 655149  lee4ruth.johnson@btinternet.com 

Parish Council Website ~ buckleshamparish.onesuffolk.net 

Bucklesham, Brightwell & 

Foxhall WI 

March 2017 will be our 89th birthday. We will 

be hosting a demonstrator from the Body 

Shop at our birthday meeting on 

Wednesday 15th March starting at 7:30pm. 

We are opening this meeting to any ladies in the village who would 

like to come along to get some tips and buy some Body Shop 

products. You are very welcome to bring friends and relatives with 

you. Our members will provide some food, there will be tea and 

coffee available and a raffle. We look forward to welcoming you to 

this meeting. 

We also plan to hold a quiz again this year. The provisional date for 

this is Saturday 18th March. Please look out for the posters 

advertising this when the date is confirmed. 

If you’d like to know more about what we get involved in, please 

contact our Secretary, Rosemary Farrow on 01473 659676. You are 

very welcome to come to a meeting or two as a visitor. 

News from The Shannon 
Thanks to everyone who attended our New Year celebrations 
~ what a great night!  We welcome our new chef Iwan, who is 

creating some fantastic new dishes.  Everything we offer is 
homemade ~ you can really see and taste the difference. 

Throughout Feb Villagers can get 2 meals for £12 Mon-Thu 
booking or calling ahead is advised to avoid disappointment. 
Our Valentines Menu is now available.  We have a special 
Valentines pub quiz planned for Friday 17th Feb at 8.30. 

We have a Race Night on March 3rd 9pm for Bowel Cancer UK 
With Mothering Sunday fast approaching on March 26th we are 
a great venue to treat Mum & the family to a special meal out. 
We have a lot planned for the coming months so keep an eye 

out on our blackboards for details. 
 

Rachael, Bob and the Shannon Team. 

mailto:lee4ruth.johnson@btinternet.com

